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N O T I C E

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Special Committee on Migration Issues, is pleased to advise them that the Committee will hold an informal meeting on Wednesday, May 16, 2012, from 2:45 p.m. to 5:30 p.m., in the Columbus Room.

The Chair would like to note that in order to facilitate the quest for consensus, the formal meeting originally scheduled for this Friday has been postponed. The last formal meeting of the Committee, in preparation for the forty-second regular session of the General Assembly, will be held on Monday, May 21, 2012, from 2:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m., in the Dr. José Gustavo Guerrero room. The Chair kindly requests that the delegations undertake the relevant consultations to move the consideration of the draft resolution “Migration in the Americas” forward.
The links to the documents for the informal meeting are attached to this notice:

· Consideration of resolution “Migration in the Americas,” CE/AM-200/12, presented by the delegation of Mexico

· Proposals regarding the draft resolution “Migration in the Americas,” CE/AM-200/12, put forward during the informal meetings held on May 8, 9, 10, and 11,  2012, CE/AM/INF-104/12 rev. 2
· Report by the Chair on the pros and cons of establishing a political organ for migration issues in the form of a Commission, Committee, or Sub-Commission, CE/AM-202/12 corr. 1, presented at the meeting of the Committee, held on April 24, 2012
· Financial information on existing funds for programs and/or projects addressing migration issues in the Organization, CE/AM/INF-103/12.
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